PUBLI( ART

POMPANO BEACH
PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE

DATE: July 20, 2018

TO: City Commission
FROM: Public Art Committee
SUBJECT: 9-11 Memorial

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on July 19, 2018, the Committee recommended
approval of Cherie Saleeby for the 9-11 Memorial that will be located at Founders Park. Due to Ms.
Saleeby’s prior works of art, design sketch and letter of interest, the Committee believe that she will
create a beautiful, thoughtful memorial to honor the lives lost on that tragic day.

The Committee unanimously approved the recommendation of Cherie Saleeby as the artist and

think this memorial will be a great addition to the City.
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Terrence Davis
Chair
Public Art Committee




